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Aloha Committee Members,
I am writing in opposition of the Makila Farms Project for the following reasons-

1. The West Maui Plan Update NEEDS to be completed BEFORE any more development can be approved in this

area

2. SHOW ME THE WATER LAW needs to adhered to.

- We are at stage 5 (highest) water shortage and it is being monitored by days on and off water supply (see
attachment).

- Although the developer claims he will be using a new well. It is uncertain the quality of the water and NEEDS to
be tested BEFORE any development is built

3. The developer Greg Brown is in violation of operating an illegal vacation rental in Launiupoko (see
attachment). He is claiming there will be no STVRS in his development.

4. 201H should NEVER be considered for exemptions for market price houses. He has included them with his
affordable housing project application

PLEASE REJECT THIS PROJECT and not have it drag out like Makila Rural East and Polanui Gardens did.

Mabhalo,
Doris Lang



